Thank you letters from recipients of TTAD community support programs:

PROGRAM

Agency Partnership

Agency Partnership

Agency Partnership

Community Sponsorship

Community Sponsorship

Contract for Services

Airport Land Use

ORGANIZATION

Aim High

Placer County Law Enforcement Chaplaincy, Inc.

Sierra Watershed Education Partnership

Civil Air Patrol

Glenshire PTO

Boys & Girls Club of North Lake Tahoe

Troop 267 Boy Scout Troop

Copies of letters following...

PURPOSE DATE
Aim High 2024 Truckee Tahoe Summer Magic,
Joyful, Enriching Learning Program Nov 2023
County wide Critical Incident Chaplain Services Nov 2023

Truckee Emission Reduction Partnership Youth

Education Programs Nov 2023
5 Mission to Mars Aviation Summer Camps Jan 2024
Online Math Program Grades 3-5 Jan 2024

Aviation STEAM Programs & 2 full-time education
coordinators Kings Beach/Truckee Aug 2022 - July 2025

Christmas tree storage, fund raising sales Nov-Dec 2023

AMOUNT

$25,000

$10,000

$58,672

$5,000

$1,000

$88,000/yr. + CPI

N/A



AIM
HIGH

January 22, 2024

Truckee Tahoe Airport

¢/o Dana Crary, TTCF Community Impact
10356 Truckee Airport Road

Truckee, California 96161

Dear Dana,

On behalf of Aim High, thank you for your donation of $25,000 received on 11/27/2023 from the Truckee Tahoe
Airport. We're deeply grateful for your continued support of Aim High in Tahoe/Truckee last year.

Last year your generosity helped to provide an impactful summer learning opportunity to over 2,000 students at 18
campuses across the Bay Area from San Jose o Tahoe. Your support ensures that middle school students have
access to Aim High's interdisciplinary, culturally relevant curriculum that fosters creative problem-solving,
collaboration, and skill-building during these critical years of adolescence.

Guided by skilled and diverse educators, Aim High students apply what they learn to solve real-world problems and
build confidence in classrooms where they are safe, seen, and supported. Aim High makes learning fun, while
encouraging students to form lasting friendships and preparing them to excel in the next academic year and beyond.
We could not provide this transformational summer experience, at no cost to Aim High students and families,
without your dedication and support.

Dana, Truckee Tahoe Airport’s commitment to Aim High is helping us address the profound educational inequities in
our community. We look forward to keeping you updated on our progress throughout the coming year as we gear up
for another impactful summer. | hope you'll visit an Aim High campus near you where you can meet our talented
students and educators, and see our thriving community in action.

Thank you for being an important part of our Aim High community. Your support continues to make a difference.

With gratitude,

7.

David Gallagher
Interim Chief Executive Officer

Please retain this letter for your tax records: Aim High acknowledges that you have not received any goods or
services in exchange for your donation. Aim High's tax ID number is 94-3296338.

aimhigh.org < P.O. Box 410715 + San Francisco, CA 94141 - (415) 551.2301



Placer County Law Enforcement Chaplaincy, Inc.
“On a Mission of Compassion”

December 27, 2023
Dear Truckee Tahoe Airport District,

“Where did it go?” Isn’t that the question we are all asking when we reflect back on the 12
months of 2023? We are told that the older we get, the faster the year(s) go by. If that is true,
then I am old beyond my years because this year was gone in a flash. I expect some of you feel
the same way.

This year for the chaplaincy has been an eventful and monumental year. For the first time in my
awareness we surpassed 300 calls for service. Placer County has grown, and so has the
likelihood of ingesting fentanyl and other more powerful poisons in illicit drugs. It has been a
particularly hard year for families experiencing the death of teens and children. I can only
speculate about causes, they are multi-faceted.

In addition to the emergency call outs (ECOs) we were at schools for drug and alcohol awareness
education, DUI checkpoints, community events alongside and encouraging law enforcement
personnel, community memorial events, as well as at schools grieving the loss of a student.

Given what we do, it would be easy to focus on the tragedy of the year. But through this year we
had over 300 opportunities for my intrepid volunteers to bring calm amidst chaos, peace within
turmoil, and comfort when there was tremendous loss. Although it is sometimes said, “we do
death”, we deal with the living, not the dead. It is those who remain to grieve, mourn, and
survive who are the ones to benefit from our assistance. Although we cannot fix anything, we
are often able to change the trajectory of the grieving process just a small bit.

Those 300+ opportunities are why we do what we do. And we are ever mindful that we cannot
do what we do without your generous, loving support. Your gifts convey the value you place on
what we do. I hope that occasionally my words can also impart a vision of the magnitude of that
value and the role you play in your support. Thank you, you are highly valued.
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Placer County Law Enforcement Chaplaincy, Inc.
“On a Mission of Compassion”

January 23, 2024
Dear Truckee Tahoe Airport District,

As I sat down to write this letter as the annual summary for 2023 donors, I settled in with too
many pieces of Sees Candy and reviewed several of my 2023 missives. Ilooked at the pathos
and the humor, what chaplains do and some of our clients responses. But always, I reflected on
my appreciation of your generosity and care for your Placer Community. When I got to the letter
I wrote to December donors it stated exactly what [ wanted to say to you in this summary. So,
my apologies to you who received this in December, I hope it can be an encouragement and fresh
expression of my appreciation in this annual summary. ~m

“Where did it go?” Isn’t that the question we are all asking when we reflect back on the 12
months of 2023? We are told that the older we get, the faster the year(s) go by. If that is true,
then I am old beyond my years because this year was gone in a flash. Iexpect some of you feel
the same way.

This year for the chaplaincy has been an eventful and monumental year. For the first time in my
awareness we surpassed 300 calls for service. Placer County has grown, and so has the
likelihood of ingesting fentanyl and other more powerful poisons in illicit drugs. It has been a
particularly hard year for families experiencing the death of teens and children. I can only
speculate about causes, they are multi-faceted.

In addition to the emergency call outs (ECOs) we were at schools for drug and alcohol awareness
education, DUI checkpoints, community events alongside and encouraging law enforcement
personnel, community memorial events, as well as at schools grieving the loss of a student.

Given what we do, it would be easy to focus on the tragedy of the year. But through this year we
had over 300 opportunities for my intrepid volunteers to bring calm amidst chaos, peace within
turmoil, and comfort when there was tremendous loss. Although it is sometimes said, “we do
death”, we deal with the living, not the dead. It is those who remain to grieve, mourn, and
survive who are the ones to benefit from our assistance. Although we cannot fix anything, we
are often able to change the trajectory of the grieving process just a small bit.

Those 313 opportunities are why we do what we do. And, we are ever mindful that we cannot
do what we do without your generous, loving support. Your gifts convey the value you place on
what we do. I hope that occasionally my words can also impart a vision of the magnitude of that
value and the role you play by your support. Thank you. You are highly valued.
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Tahoe Truckee Composite Squadron, Civil Air Patrol
10356 Truckee Airport Road #7

Truckee, CA 96161
February 1, 2024
Dear Rick Stephens, president of the TTAD board of directors,

On behalf of the Tahoe Truckee Composite Squadron Civil Air Patrol | would like to thank you, other
members of the airport board (Mary Hetherington, David Diamond, Kathryn Rohif, Teresa O’Dette) and your
airport staff for your generous donation/sponsorship to our squadron to purchase classroom materials for
our spring/summer/fall space camps on Aviation and Aerospace. Our members and cadets really
appreciate this support as we continue to work with our airport district community promoting STEM/STEAM
youth activities.

This donation will allow us to provide the following materials:

. Green hat with Mission to Mars logo (“Truckee Tahoe Airport” is acknowledged in our logo)
. White t-shirt with Mission to Mars logo and “Blast off to Fun” Slogan on front

. Classroom binder/workbook with all daily lessons

. Parts to make Styrofoam sailboats to learn about airfoils (wing)

. Parts to make cardboard Space Shuttle model

. Estes model rocket and engines

. Parts to make “raw egg landing craft” experiment

. Parts to make “Flying Saucer” hovercraft”

. Astronaut “Ice Cream”

O 00 ~1I N W W N =

Because of this donation more children will have the opportunity to afford our upcoming camps
and we look forward to having a full class load of 60 participants (five camps of 12). | will keep you updated
on our program as the date for the camps gets closer.

Again thank you so very much. \[ﬁ/V\O]/\/-

Volunteers Serving America’s Communities, Saving Lives, and Shaping Futures

Lt. Col. Kenneth Aronson, CAP
Former Commander, Tahoe Truckee Composite Squadron

Director Mission to Mars Space Camp
TTCS Aerospce Education Officer
(C) 775.722.9826

(E) Kenneth.Aronson@nvwgcap.org

U.S. Air Force Auxiliary

GoCivilAirPatrol.com




GLENSHIRE ELEMENTARY

Dear Truckee Tahoe Airport,

On behalf of Glenshire Elementary School’s (GES) PTO, we would like to thank you for your
generous donation to the Holiday Breakfast this year. The fundraiser on December 2" was a
huge success! Money raised at the event will contribute to our ongoing efforts to bring a
variety of enrichment programs to the children of GES, the costs of which are not covered
through the school district’s budget. These programs include accompanists for all
performances, the 5% grade overnight fieldtrip to the State Capitol and Sacramento Zoo,
IXL math program, new teacher supplies/set up, family reading night, prizes for
schoolwide reading challenges, Teacher Appreciation Week, and many other valuable
offerings that help round out the school’s core curriculum and make this a truly special school.

Your generous contribution helped us to increase our net profits and enable us to say “Yes!” to
even more ways to support and enrich the GES community. We are thrilled that this year we
served over 590 people and raised a significantly impactful amount of money, a record-
breaking fundraising year! More importantly, everyone had a great time!

Thank you for your ongoing support of our organization, the school, and the children that will
benefit from your community outreach.

Sincerely,

[A‘ZA i /45"’}:- 1/54’!'&1({ Z/’
Anna Yarbrough, '/'0 Presiden/
&

GES Students, Parents, Teachers, Staff & Glenshire Elementary School PTO

Tax ID # 86-1123441
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